
Enfield Conservation Commission 
Minutes of February 1, 2018 

 
 

6:30PM:  Chairman Strickland called the meeting to order.Present:  Sue Hagar, 
Shirley Green, Alan Strickland, Jerold Theis, and Jay Welenc.  
 
Amanda Stone, UNH Extension wildlife specialist.  Ms Stone talked about 
implementing a Taking Action for Wildlife for Enfield.  As of 2005, each state has a 
wildlife plan, NH’s plan last updated in 2015.  First step is to establish a Natural 
Resource Inventory.  Some commissions do it themselves, other hire a consultant.  
Strickland, Welenc, and Theis will meet to fill out the Taking Action for Wildlife 
2018 community assistance program application.  Ms Stone left the commission two 
maps of Enfield showing a ranking of wildlife habitats and the different forest 
composition types.  Shirley Green offered to have the maps laminated.   
 
 Approval of December 2017 minutes:  Jay welenc made a motion to approve the 
minutes with the correction of adding the name, Maia Zawilinski, to replace the 
student.  Motion was seconded by Shirley Green.  Sue Hager abstained.   
 
Ted Diers, Watershed Management Bureau at DES will give a public talk, 
Wednesday, March 7th, 2018 at 7:00PM at the Community Building.  His talk will be 
on road salt, safety, and the environmental effects of clearing NH roads.  Jerry Theis 
will try and contact the Lions Club for the use of their sign to advertise the event. 
  
 
8:00PM:  Motion to adjourn was made by Sue Hagerman, seconded by Jay Welenc. 
 
Minutes submitted by Alan Strickland 

 
 


